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DATE: 	June 12, 2018
TO: 		The Honorable Milwaukee Board of Supervisors
FROM: 	Chris Abele, Milwaukee County Executive
RE: 		County Board File No. 18-241 – airport maintenance worker raises

I am returning file 18-241 to you unsigned. I respect the Supervisors’ desires to support employee compensation issues. We agree that this need is very real and needs to be addressed in short order. Going forward, I ask that we figure out a way to approach this problem in a countywide fashion so all employees feel that our approach is fair. 
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